
On May 21, 2024, at 10:09 AM 

Hi Dan and Marjorie 

The Boboul Family day committee has asked the Recreation Committee to take on the Boboul Family day 
fun run this year.  As always we are happy to help provide the community with events that bring our small 
town together. 

The Boboul Family day this year will be held on August 18th, 2024.  After talking with Vero and Carl, they 
suggested we have the fun run/walk approved by council, the fire department and the OPP. 

I have attached a copy of the proposed route for council and fire to approve.  Please let me know if you 
need me to attend a council meeting or if you have any further questions.   

We do plan on throwing some colour powder at the beginning of the run, but we will not be throwing any 
powder during the course of the run.  We do not want to disturb or damage any properties along the 
route.  At the end of the run, participants will be allowed to purchase more colour powder for the finish 
line/ designated colour zone. 

 Thank you  

Peggy 

 
 


